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Research Project
De Montford University lecturer, Lisa Shawgi, has worked with us in the past in looking at clothing designs for people with disabilities. Lisa worked with a couple of our service users to gain some insight into this. 

She is now working with De Montford University to take this further and has devised a questionnaire about the relationship between clothing and disability. 

We would be really grateful if you could help Lisa by completing the questionnaire – the link is below but it can also be found under the news section of our website. It’s a series of 18 questions and is completely anonymous. 

https://www.mysightnotts.org.uk/can-you-help-with-a-research-project/ 

If you would like a word document or paper copy, please let us know. 


NHS App
My Sight has been working with Digital and Social Inclusion Coordinators who are promoting the use of the NHS app. They offer support to you to be able use the app – we can help with this too. Just get in contact and one of our Sight Loss Advisors can help you to use and navigate around the app.

Details are:
Have you got the NHS App? The app integrates smoothly with screen readers and voice-over technologies. Easily book appointments, order repeat prescriptions, view medical records, and access reliable health advice from home. Take control of your health with confidence and convenience. For more information go to www.nhs.uk/nhsapp or download via the App store or Google Play.
 
In an increasingly digital world, it’s crucial to ensure everyone feels comfortable using online services, especially when it comes to accessing healthcare online. Across Nottingham and Nottinghamshire, there are Digital & Social Inclusion Coordinators embedded within most GP Practice’s to help patients access their Health and Wellbeing needs online. If you feel you could benefit from this support, then ask for more information at your GP Surgery who will kindly signpost you to your local Coordinator.’


Guide Dogs UK and Ablenet Driving Experience
Guide Dogs UK have been assisting the company Ablenet who provide experiences for disabled and visually impaired people. They are holding a Supercar Blind Driving Experience Day and fundraising event on August 21st 2024 at Prestwold Hall in Loughborough. 

If you would like more information, or would like to attained, please follow this link:

https://ablenet.co.uk/ablenet-guide-dogs/ 

or email Claire Robotham at Claire.Robotham@guidedogs.org.uk or call 0800 781 1444
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